
    

 

 
 

November 15, 2021 
   

    SAVIYNT v5.5 SP3.10 UPDATE 
Hello HARP Community,  
  
Saviynt will be applying Service Pack 3.10 to our current 5.5 version over the next several weeks starting with our 

lower environments before applying to production.   
  
The current update schedule is as follows: SBX: 11/19 9 pm ET, TEST: 11/24 9 pm ET, PROD: 12/17 9 pm ET. 
  
We ask that each consumer of HARP execute a full regression test of their integrated environments. Please inform 

the HARP team of any related issues encountered after each update. Additional communications will be sent prior 

to each environment deployment. Any changes to the schedule will be communicated. 
 

To unsubscribe from this list please send ‘unsubscribe’ to harp-intdev-leave@mailer.qualitynet.org 
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